
To whom it may concern, 

900 S0Ulh Bradley Street I Ml. Pleasant. Ml 48858 
Phone: 19891546·5526 I FaK: 19891 546-5528 

An Equal ouuortunllu lmulouer 

In response to the violation notice from the week of January 26, 2021 at the 750 Kapplinger rd. Farwell 

Mi. address we have corrected the dust issue with water spray. The relocation notice was just an 

oversight on my part. The PTI 182-10 was on site we keep a copy in the generator van the crew had no 

idea what that was, so with some training this will not happen again. 

Thank You, 

Dean Gatehouse 


